
A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  Y O U R  U N I O N

YOU’RE INVITED
to an All Hands TeleTownHall for IBEW 1245  

represented PG&E clerical members

A letter from Tom Dalzell
Automation and technology are impacting all sectors of our 
economy – and unfortunately, we are not immune. As change comes to 

PG&E, we want to keep you up to date on what we know and how we are 

working to get ahead of these challenges. 

Please join me and senior union staff via TeleTownHall on September 26th 

for a report on how new developments regarding automation at PG&E may  

affect our work. 

Joining the tele-town hall is easy. We will call the phone number we 

have on file for you on Tuesday, September 26th at 7:30 p.m., and if you 

would like to join in, just stay on the line and we will automatically connect 

you. If you do not receive a call, please call (844) 857-2170 to join. You 

can update your information anytime by visiting http://ibew1245.com/

ourunion/change-of-address/. 

In Solidarity,

Tom Dalzell
TOM DALZELL 

BUSINESS MANAGER 

IBEW LOCAL 1245

WHO:  
Tom Dalzell,  
senior union staff  
and all IBEW 1245  
represented PG&E  
clerical workers

WHAT:  
An update and discussion  
on automation, new 
technology, and upcoming 
changes at PG&E

WHEN:  
Sept. 26th at 7:30 pm

PA I D  F O R  
B Y  T H E  

D E D I CAT E D  
M E M B E R S  O F  

I B E W 1245


